
From:  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 11:11 AM 
To: Katherine Faria <katherine.faria@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Metroview Developments Garden 
 
 
Hello Katherine,  
 

Thanks for your call please accept and publish my below note in public hearings: 
 
I am writing to you as I had received the letter regarding the new development on 8700 and 8710 
Yonge street. 
 
I am wondering to know that will the access to the parking or any other driving access for these 
two towers be granted from Eleanor circle?  
 
My concern is that if there will be cars driving through Eleanor circle in front of my property to 
access to these two towers?  
 
I hope not because that would be very bad for our kids friendly circle. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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